
8th March 2019 

The children have been busy this week caring for their bean plants: watering them, 

measuring them and discussing their growth.  They have also been learning about the 

different parts of a plant. 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, the children have been manipulating sentences using fronted adverbials, adverbs, 

a main clause and a subordinate clause.  We have also looked at inverted commas and direct 

speech. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in maths we have been learning about equivalent fractions.  The children have 

found this concept quite tricky, but have been great at using their Emerald powers to ‘stick 

with it’ and ‘have a go’.  

Thank you to everyone for your support with World Book Day – the children looked amazing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Our focus is street dance.   



8th March 2019 

The school has signed up to Times Tables Rockstars.  It is an online programme to support 

times tables practice at home and in school.  The children have been given their passwords 

and logins.  Here is the link:  https://ttrockstars.com/  

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 

Home Learning is due in on Friday 29th March – to be shared with peers. 

 


